
 
 

 
 

April 8, 2013 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Honorable Jeffrey C. Cohen 
Acting Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
 

RE: Case 12-E-0395 – New York State Electric & Gas Corporation 
Case 12-E-0397 – Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation  
Further Compliance Filing  

 
Dear Secretary Cohen: 
 
 The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by New York State Electric and Gas Corporation 
(“NYSEG”) and Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation (“RG&E”)(together the “Companies”) 
are transmitted for filing in further compliance with the New York State Public Service 
Commission’s (“PSC” or “Commission”) Notice Establishing Filing Requirements issued and 
effective September 7, 2012, in Cases 12-E-0395 and 12-E-0397 1.  This filing is also made in 
accordance with Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff filing system) of the Codes, Rules and 
Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 7-H).    
 
PSC No. 120 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service 
Leaf No. 117.42, Revision 4 
 
PSC No. 19 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service 
Leaf No. 160.39.12, Revision 4 
 
Effective: May 17, 2013 
 

                                                 
1 The Companies submitted a tariff compliance filing on October 11, 2012. 
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 This filing is being submitted to incorporate a previously Commission-approved tariff 
filing in Case No. 12-E-0043 that was submitted on January 28, 2013 with the Companies’ 
compliance tariff filing submitted on October 11, 2012.  The revision herein reflects the 
consolidation of these filings to ensure that the information correctly reflects the provisions in 
the tariff.  

Publication 
 
 In compliance with Ordering Clause 5 of the Order, the requirements of Section 
66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law regarding newspaper publication is waived.     

Company Contacts 
 
 If you have any questions, please call Leslie Markowski at (585) 771-4009. 
 
       Sincerely, 

 
       Lori A. Cole 
       Manager, Regulatory & Tariffs 
       Rates & Regulatory Economics 
 
 
Attachments 
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